

December 19, 2011

Chair and Members
Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee

Re: Membership - Services Review Committee

It is with regret that I advise it is necessary to tender my resignation from the Services Review Committee, effective January 1, 2012. I am finding that the demands of a very busy constituency, together with my many other City meeting obligations, makes it impossible for me to regularly attend the meetings of the Services Review Committee. I have really appreciated being on the Services Review Committee since its inception, and being part of its work as it has unfolded. Councillor Branscombe has been a strong Chair and leader, enabling the Services Review Committee to effectively inform the annual budget process.

Judy Bryant Councillor, Ward 13